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From: Benjamin Wallace
To: Dave Fontaine
Date: 9/24/2009 9:57:24 AM
Subject: Fwd: Re: 13 Romasco Lane

Good morning,
Lt Pirone stopped by to check progress on the 23rd and found no change.  I have checked for any permits applied for and 
there are non.  I need definitive progress on meeting compliance with in the next 15 days.  Please update me as to the steps 
you have/ are currently taking.
Thanks,

Benjamin A. Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)756-8096
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

>>> Benjamin Wallace 07/14 7:48 AM >>>
Ok Mr. Fontaine.  I look forward to hearing from you as this progresses.
Stay in touch,

Benjamin A. Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)756-8096
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov 

>>> "Dave Fontaine" <dfontaine@applicatorssales.com> 07/11 9:57 AM >>>
Hi Ben, I am still working with plans to present to the city for my addition
to this building. I have contacted Tim Higgins regarding the Fire Doors and
he is working on scheduling them in. He is also the builder who will be
doing my addition. I am also converting to gas, so when N.U. gets the
service in, I will have the plumber put the sprinkler in. The egress issue
will be solved with the new addition. Whenever, I get something done, I will
let you know until everything is complete. Thank You. Dave Fontaine

 


